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MEMORANDUM

TO THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR, MIMAROPA Region 
DENR by the Bay Bldg.,
1515 Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

FROM THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY
Field Operations - Luzon & Visayas and Concurrent Supervising 
Assistant Secretary of the Metropolitan Environmental Offices (MEOs)

SUBJECT CC LETTER DTD 07/18/2022 REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE 
RELATIVE TO THE ALLEGED LAND GRABBER IN BRGY. 
BUENAVISTA, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY, PALAWAN

DATE 0 8 AUG 2022
Referred herewith is the copy-furnished letter dated July 18,2022, from Ms. Rowena G. 

Pe of Sitio Sia, Brgy. Buenavista, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan, addressed to His Excellency, 
President Ferdinand E. Marcos, Jr. regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Please take appropriate action on the matter in coordination with the concerned party 
consistent with the existing policies, rules, and regulations. Copy furnish this office of the action 
taken citing document tracking no. DENRCO-ASRMD-2022-018544 for record and monitoring 
purposes.

FOR COMPLIANCE.

GILBERT CTGOPfZALES, CESO III

Cop}’ Jumished:

MS. ROWENA G. PE 
So. Sia, Brgy. Buenavista 
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan














































































































































